
23.03.20

Dear Parents,

Re:  School Closures / Home learning

As you are aware the IOM Government has taken the decision to close Island schools from today. 

Home Learning:
In order to support home learning for our pupils during this period of closure, each class has their own website 
page on the school website that can be accessed here:

https://stmarys.sch.im

Class teachers have uploaded and will continue to upload weekly tasks to be done at home.

Each Monday morning a new set of tasks will be posted on the page.  These will be on by 
9.30am every Monday of term time.

The task will be ordered alphabetically to make it easier to find each weeks tasks.
Work can be done in books or on a device.  

Communication:
Throughout the closure I will communicate via email.  If parents do not have access to email please let the school 
know and we can find an alternative means of communication.

All emails can be sent to stmarysenquiries@.sch.im
This inbox will be checked regularly throughout the day.  Any emails to specific teachers will be forwarded to them.
Parents can text the school number also.
If parents need to get in touch with Mrs Martin directly please email: headteacher@stmarys.sch.im

For further important queries parents are advised to call DESC on 686150.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Martin
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